
Professor Mark Gillen of the Faculty of Law, University of Victoria has been a professor in the Faculty of 
Law for 35 years having been appointed as an assistant professor starting July 1, 1987. He has been a full 
professor since July, 2001. Mark has served 13 years as a member of Senate. He has served on a 
previous University president search committee and has served on two previous Dean of Law search 
committees. Mark was also chair of the former University Review Committee for five and a half years 
and chair of the University Academic Appeals Committee for three years. He was also chair of the Senate 
Committee on Appeals for five and a half years. Mark has served on the Senate Committee on Agenda 
and Governance for four and a half years and on the Senate Committee on Continuing Studies for eleven 
years. He has served on the Faculty of Law Reappointment, Promotion and Tenure Committee eleven 
times, four times as chair. He has served on seven Faculty of Law appointments committees, three times 
as chair.  

Mark's research has been in various areas including securities regulation, business associations, trusts, 
Malaysian constitutional law, competition law, and legal history. He is the sole author of three books, 
co-author of two books and co-editor and co-author of another. He has contributed numerous chapters 
to those co-authored books. Mark has been involved in multiple editions of five of these books. He has 
written thirteen sole-authored journal articles and four co-authored journal articles and has written 
other book chapters, newspaper columns, and reports. He continues to expect a call from the Edmonton 
Oilers to shore up their goaltending concerns or to replace ailing Vancouver Canuck goaltenders (but 
realistically still expects to be able to make all the Dean Selection Committee meetings). 


